## Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

**From:** aaronjohns@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aaron Johnson

<aaronjohns@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 12, 2022 5:17 PM **To:** DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)

**Subject:** Support for Dance Loft PUD, ZC No. 21-18

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from aaronjohns@everyactioncustom.com. Learn why this is important at http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Dear Chairman Anthony Hood,

I wish to express my strong support for the Dance Loft on 14th Planned Unit Development, Zoning Case No. 20-18. I live only a block away - I am looking forward to the new neighbors, the increased residential density that will help prop up our struggling restaurants, and the critical injection of affordable housing into an area that has very little of it. It is absurd how little development happens here compared to northeast DC where we moved from. There is a housing affordability crisis and almost no new housing is being built in the area. NIMBY strangling of the housing supply has to end.

Sincerely,
Mr Aaron Johnson
1412 Webster St NW Washington, DC 20011-7030 aaronjohns@gmail.com